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Pre-K	Information:

	 We	currently	have	six	Pre-K	classrooms	in	our	district	located	at	Miller	School	(2),	Union	
Elementary	School	(1),	Prescott	Memorial	School	(1)	and	Warren	Community	School	(2).	Students	attend	
five	full	days	a	week.	Each	Pre-K	class	is	full	when	it	reaches	16	students.	

Friendship	students	will	have	the	option	of	being	transported	to/from	Warren	or	Miller	School	
based	on	class	sizes.	

A	child	must	be	four	years	old	on	or	before	October	15,	2024,	to	be	eligible	to	register	for	Pre-K.	
Priority	will	be	given	to	students	who	live	in	our	school	district.	

Of	our	96	seats,	we	will	begin	filling	90	seats	on	March	1st,	on	a	first	come,	first	serve	basis	
beginning	with	students	who	reside	in	RSU	40.	We	will	notify	out-of-district	requests	at	the	beginning	of	
July	2024,	if	we	have	space	available.	The	remaining	students	will	be	placed	on	a	wait	list	and	applications	
will	continue	to	be	collected	through	September	3rd,	at	which	time	the	remaining	seats	will	be	filled	with	
priority	being	given	to	children	who	fit	into	the	following	eligibility	categories:
• Children	with	IEPs

• Multi-language	learners

• State	agency	clients	(Children	in	foster	care,	kinship	care,	or	with	an	open	child	protective	case)

• Children	who	are	homeless

• Free	&	reduced	meal	eligibility

• Resident	of	RSU	40 

A	child	will	not	be	considered	for	placement	in	a	class	until	registration	is	fully	complete	including	
proof	of	residency,	birth	certificate	and	immunization	record.	

 	                 Dates to Remember   

Mar. 22 - Report Cards will be sent to parents via 	 	
	       ParentSquare

Mar. 25-29 PTG Easter Raffle - see below

Mar. 26 - 6 a.m. Weather at School for grades 1-6

	      10-12:30 Gr. 3 Ice Skating at MRC 

Mar. 27 - 3:05 - 4:15 - Gr. 4-6 Junior Book Group at 	 	
	       Gibbs Library

Mar. 29 - 2:30 Trimester 2 Awards Assembly

Apr. 3 - EARLY RELEASE DAY - Dismissal at 1:15

Apr. 15-19 PATRIOT’S DAY & SPRING BREAK
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HOT LUNCH MENU

All breakfasts include Milk, Fruit or Juice


All lunches include Vegetable, Fruit & Milk

B - Breakfast  ~  L - Lunch


Mon.  - B- WG Bagel or WG Benefit Bar

          - L- Sweet “n Sour Meatballs w/Noodles or Tuna Salad on Bun
Tues. - B - WG Donut or WG Cereal Bar

          - L - Chicken Curry Casserole or Tuna Salad on Bun

Wed. - B - WG Asst. Muffin or WG Strawberry Pop-tart

          - L- Choice A Cheese or Choice B BBQ Chicken Pizza or Tuna 
Salad on Bun	      

Thurs.- B- Strawberry & Yogurt Parfait or WG Granola Bar

          - L- Chicken Caesar salad or Tuna Salad on Bun		
Fri.    - B - Ms. Dawn’s Choice or WG Mystery Cereal

          - L - Shredded Pork & Gravy w/Potato or Tuna Salad on Bun

4/01  - B- Yogurt or WG Asst. Muffin


Menu subject to change - milk available

Student Breakfasts and Lunches are Free


Adult Hot Lunch - $5.50 


WEATHER AT SCHOOL	 

On Tuesday, March 26th, we will be hosting a visit from a WMTW meteorologist to chat with 

students about weather, forecasting, and their role as meteorologists in television.  This program gives 
students an open forum to ask questions and is a part of the science standards covered in our curriculum.  
In addition to the program, grade 1 - 6 students are encouraged to arrive at school at 6 a.m. to participate 
in the live broadcast from Prescott on the day of the presentation (March 26). They will be live on the air      
to help deliver the bus stop forecast to classmates and family that may be watching from home. 

LITTLE LEAGUE TRYOUTS

April 6 & 7   6:30 - 8 p.m.


at Medomak Valley High School

Kids are welcome from Washington, Friendship, 
Union, Waldoboro, and Warren.

Washington Baseball Needs You 

Coaches for Co-ed Lower Minor Little 

League & Upper Minor League teams here at 
Prescott Memorial School. 


FMI text: Lance Lailer: (207) 691-0399 


http://www.MSAD40.org


There are more options to choose from online and for a 
fee, the items will be delivered directly to the buyer.  
This option works well for family out of state.  http:/ /Prescottmemorial.fpfundraising.com

Mary Ledger
March 13th

Information for inclusion in the school newsletter must 
be submitted to Mrs. Ledger by Friday a.m. and can be 
e-mailed to Mary_Ledger@msad40.org.

BULB Fundraiser

Flower Power bulb orders still available online 
at http://Prescottmemorial.fpfundraising.com until 
May 15th. 

RSU 40 is excited to invite your 
child entering grades 4-5 to attend a free 
two-week summer program at Medomak 
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and 
staff will teach this enrichment program 
and include a registered nurse.


Space is limited to 100 students so sign up 
soon! Fill out the form below to register 
your child. We look forward to an exciting 
summer of learning and fun!


RSU 40 is excited to invite your 
child entering grades 6-7 to attend a free 
two-week summer program at Medomak 
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and 
staff will teach this enrichment program 
and include a registered nurse.


Space is limited to 100 students so sign up 
soon! Fill out the form below to register 
your child. We look forward to an exciting 
summer of learning and fun!


MEDOMAK CAMP

mailto:Mary_Ledger@msad40.org
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